
12 January 2009

Mrs K Mort
Hipperholme and Lightcliffe High School and Sports College
Stoney Lane
Lightcliffe
Halifax
West Yorkshire
HX3 8TL

Dear Mrs Mort

Ofsted survey inspection programme – 14-19 reforms

Thank you for your hospitality and cooperation, and that of your staff and students, 
during my visit on 09 December 2008 as part of our survey on 14-19 developments 
in the local area. 

The visit provided valuable information which will contribute to our national 
evaluation and reporting. Published reports are likely to list the names of the 
contributing institutions, but individual institutions will not be identified in the main 
text. 

Overall, the contribution the school is making towards the implementation of the 
Society Health and Development Diploma and functional skills is good. I outline the 
main findings as bullet points below.

The main strengths are:

 good planning to ensure implementation of the Diploma
 good tracking and monitoring of learner progress
 wide ranging development opportunities and sharing of good practice across 

the Calderdale collaborative
 strong emphasis on the development of individual learning.

Areas for further development:

 further involvement of employers in the teaching of principal learning to 
enhance knowledge and development.

If there are any points or aspects of the visit you wish to discuss, please get in 
touch. As we will be evaluating the survey, you may be contacted in the future to 
find out your views. I hope you will contribute to this evaluation. Thank you once 
again.

Alexandra House
33 Kingsway
London
WC2B 6SE   

T 08456 404040 
F 0207 421 6855
enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk
www.ofsted.gov.uk



Yours sincerely

Elaine Clinton
Her Majesty’s Inspector 


